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Editorial 
The thirteen (co)authors of the five papers appearing in this issue of the Journal of 
Criminal Justice and Security reflect on youth behaviour during the 2020 pandemic, 
being victimised during nightlife and trying to stay safe at football matches. We 
will also learn more about crime prevention in the area of southern Russia, and 
the issue of the role of social workers mitigating secondary victimisation during 
suicide investigation in Turkey.

In the first paper Luka Jelovčan, Kaja Prislan and Anže Mihelič address the 
very topical issue in the study Self-protective Behaviour among Young Adults during 
Public Health Crisis. The purpose of their analyses was to examine perceptions of 
factors deriving from the theory of planned behaviour among younger adults in 
times of public health crisis, their self-protective behaviour compared to other 
age groups, and test the predictive factors according to the theory of planned 
behaviour. In the next paper, Tinkara Bulovec and Katja Eman present the 
insights on Nightlife Entertainment Spots in Cities as a Potential Criminogenic Focus 
of Sexual Harassment. In their analyses, authors give the theoretical background 
of this under-researched issue, explain the manifestation of the phenomenon, 
and add some victimological perspectives and criminological interpretations of 
the researched problem. Timotej Praznik, Maja Modic, and Simon Slokan in 
the third article entitled The Role and Function of a Sports Event Organiser: Safety 
at Football Matches in Slovenia, Serbia and Austria examined the organisation of 
football matches from the point of view of safety of participants in the sporting 
event. Authors conducted interviews with spokespersons from the football clubs 
in NK Celje, Slovenia, FK Partizan, Serbia and SK Sturm Graz, Austria. Their study 
shows that despite the existence of subnational legislation, there are differences in 
understanding of ensuring safety at sporting events in the analysed countries. In 
the next paper, Anton Petrovskiy analysed Safety, Security, and Crime Prevention 
in Rural Areas of Krasnodarskyi krai and the Republic of Adygea in two Southern 
Russian regions for the period between 2015 and 2019. The last paper by Burak M. 
Gönültaş, Cristin Sauter, Meral Öztürk, and Murat Yıldız is Collaboration between 
Investigation and Crisis Intervention for the Investigative Interview in Suicide Attempts. 
The study aims to understand whether the investigation and crisis intervention 
processes can be coupled together in suicide attempt cases to mitigate secondary 
victimisation.

We at the Journal of Criminal Justice and Security trust you find the articles 
worth reading and a good source of fresh ideas for both your future research and 
hopefully new papers. 
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